
Netgear Inc. 
350 East Plumeria Drive San Jose, CA 95134 

 
  

Declaration letter 

 

Date: 2013-07-16  

   

FCC ID: PY311400179 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

We, Netgear Inc., declare that as part of the DFS functionality in the WLAN driver, software is 

implemented to react to radar detection messages and move to a new channel. The control of this 

functionality is not accessible to anyone under any conditions. Furthermore, the firmware is only can 

be modify by using a special tool (console cable) which will not be released and won’t supply any 

console pin with the finish product.  

 

 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

----------------------------------- 

John Ramones / Sr. Director of Product Design   

Netgear Inc. 

TEL：408-890-3160 

FAX：408-907-8097 

E-mail: jramones@netgear.com 

 


